
                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

The Women’s International League for Peace and Freedom 

 Voices of African women Campaign 
 

Hosts the official launch of the 

Voice of Somali Women’s Movement 
at SOAS University 

 
 

 

You are invited to participate in the launch of the 

Voice of Somali Women’s Movement 

An opportunity to hear from and strengthen relations with grassroots Somali women 

 

2pm- 5pm, Friday 30th March 2012 

Khalili Lecture Theartre, School of Oriental and African Studies-SOAS 
Thornhaugh Street, Russell Square, London WC1H 0XG 

http://www.soas.ac.uk/visitors/location/maps/#InteractiveMap 

 

 

Please reserve your seat by emailing voaw@ukwilpf.org.uk 

http://www.ukwilpf.org/voices-of-african-women 
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